
 

 

Parent/Carer of:  

21st March 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

PARENTAL ENGAGEMENT EVENT – PARENT’S VOICE 

We are very pleased to invite you to our next Parental Engagement Event that is taking place on Wednesday 28th March 

from 5.30pm-6.30pm. 

We are very pleased to have speaker from a local group called Parents’ Voice coming in to speak to us about the 

challenges (and joys!) of parenting teenagers. As they write on their website: 

Do you feel you are always blamed?Are you trying your best as a parent but just need a little help 
and understanding? 

Are you aware of the signs that your child may be involved in – 
·      Gangs affiliation 

·      Sexual exploitation 
·      In a domestic violent relationship 

·      Or concerned about their mental health and the risks of drugs? 

If you have answered NO to any of the above then Parents’ Voice is here to help! 
We are not here to judge. 

 

We sincerely hope that you will attend this event and look forward to seeing you there. 

Please return the slip below to book your place. 

Yours sincerely 

Mr Peter McEvoy   Mr Courtney Brown 

Assistant Headteacher   Parent Liaison Officer 

 

PARENTAL ENGAGEMENT EVENT – PARENTS’ VOICE 

WEDNESDAY 28TH MARCH AT 5.30PM 

 

I WOULD LIKE TO RESERVE _______ SPACE(S) FOR THE ABOVE EVENT. 

 

NAME:……………………………………………………..DATE:…………………… 

 

PLEASE RETURN SLIP TO MAIN OFFICE AS SOON AS POSSIBLE 


